
Co-Chair Holvey, Co-Chair Girod, and 
Members of the Committee. 

I am writing to express my strong 
support for the building of a public use 
sports facility in Lane county. As an 
active member of our community and 
someone who is passionate about 
sports and recreation, I believe that 
such a facility would bring numerous 
benefits to our residents. 

First and foremost, a public use 
sports facility would provide a 
much-needed outlet for physical 
activity and exercise. In today's 
sedentary lifestyle, it is crucial to 
encourage and facilitate opportunities 
for people of all ages to engage in 
sports and recreational activities. By 
providing a dedicated space for these 
activities, we can promote a healthier 
lifestyle and improve the overall 
well-being of our community ~ 

members. 



Furthermore, a public sports facility 

would serve as a gathering place for 

individuals and families. It would 

create a sense of community and 

provide opportunities for social 

interaction, teamwork, and friendly 

competition. Regular participation in 

sports has been shown to enhance 

social skills and build strong 

relationships, which are essential for 

a cohesive community. 

In addition to the health and social 

benefits, a public use sports facility 

would also have a positive economic 

impact on our community. It would 

attract visitors from neighboring 

areas, boosting local tourism and 

bringing in revenue for local 

businesses. Moreover, the 

construction and ongoing 

maintenance of the facility would 

create job opportunities and stimulate 

economic growth. 
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I kindly request that you consider the 
importance of a public use sports 
facility and take the necessary steps 
to support its development. 

Thank you for your attention to this 
matter. 

Willow Reitz 
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